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SERVICES 
 
THE PROJECT 
 
The City of Belleville will be replacing the watermain on University Avenue and relining 
the existing watermain on West Street to address water quality issues in the area.  
 
The proposed rehabilitation includes: 

• Installation of a temporary water system. 
• Watermain replacement on University Avenue from McFarland Drive to Tice 

Crescent. New water services will be installed to the property line.  
• Asphalt resurfacing of University Avenue from McFarland Drive to Adam Street. 
• Cleaning and cement mortar relining of the existing watermain on West Street 

including replacement of fire hydrants, watermain valves and tees.  

RESIDENT INFORMATION 
 
A Project Notice from Cobourg Development Services, the Contractor undertaking the 
work, will be delivered to residents. Should you require any information or assistance 
from the Contractor, their Office can be reached at (905) 372-4848. 
 
The Contractor will install a temporary watermain to ensure continuous water supply to 
the customers affected by the work. The Contractor will complete connections to your 
residence via your outside tap.  
 
On West Street, once the watermain relining is complete, the Contractor will require 
access into your homes to clean your water service. Cleaning will be completed from 
the water meter to the watermain.  The Contractor is required to give at least 24 hours 
written notification of the scheduled work to allow entry into customer residences.  
 
PROJECT SCHEDULE 
 
The Contractor will mobilize onto site in early June. Construction is anticipated to be 
completed by September 29, 2017.  
 
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact: 
                                

Deanna O’Leary, Senior Project Manager 
(613) 967-3200 x3527 

doleary@city.belleville.on.ca 
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